
Harvest Barbecue
The annual Harvest BBQ was held 
on October 9th at the west end of 
Creek Road. About 40 residents were 
in attendance and were entertained by 

Kevin Gunn on the keyboard. Photos are below.

Holiday Season Open House
Scheduled for Sunday December 12th 

from 3-6 pm. Three homeowner’s 
have indicated a keen interest in 
participating by opening their home 
for this event. However, other resi-

dents wishing to open their home, should contact 
Kevin Gunn or Jean Shuler to discuss details. FGE 
will supply all alcoholic and non-alcoholic beverages 
and residents are encouraged to provide finger-food.

This is a great opportunity to socialize, meet your 
neighbors, and enjoy the holidays.

Redwood Trees
Extensive watering of the small island at the intersec-
tion of McGlinchey Drive and Old Tower Road has 
saved the redwood trees. The photos below show 
the tree condition before and after water. The initial 
brown needles indicated to nearly everyone that the 
tree on the left was dead and should be removed. 
However, water 4-5 times/day for several months has 
brought it back to a healthy condition.

    
Redwood trees May 10 and October 18, 2010 respectively

FGE Survey is Attached
The FGE Board has prepared a short 
survey which is attached to this 
newsletter along with a stamped 
pre-addressed envelope. We are very 
interested in your opinions and 

thoughts on a variety of issues. Please take a few 
minutes to help us chart a new direction for the FGE 
Board of Directors.

FGE Newsletter Archives
A quick visit to our forestgladeestates.org/news-
letters.html website will show that we now have 
downloadable copies of FGE Newsletters. This was 
initiated by a prospective homeowner who wanted to 
read prior newsletters before becoming a resident. Our 
CC&Rs and Bylaws are also posted on the website.

Garden Work Party
Garden Work Parties are planned for the 
second Saturday of each month at 8:30 
am and volunteers should meet near the 
tennis court. The next work parties are 

scheduled for: Nov 13, Dec 11, Jan 8, & Feb 12.

Next FGE Board Meeting
Next board meeting will be held 
Next meeting will Monday October 
25th, 7 pm, at Jean Shuler’s home, 
1804 Old Tower. All FGE residents 

are encouraged to attend. A short discussion of the 
FGE Bylaws is planned.
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